
 

 

 

  

 

  

June 6, 1997 

 

 

HAND-DELIVERED 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Acting Unit Chief 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street & Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20536 

 

Re:  Additional Information Request FBI-41 (LA Field File on Edward Becker and 

 Informant File) 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

The ARRB staff requests access to the Los Angeles Field Office file on Edward Becker, LA File 

number 92-2675. We note that the Headquarters file, number 92-9927, on Mr. Becker is already being 

processed under the JFK Act.  

 

If the Los Angeles field office file on Mr. Becker has already been processed or has been designated 

for processing under the JFK Act, please advise us of its current processing status. 

 

The ARRB staff also requests access to the Headquarters and Los Angeles field office informant 

file(s) for the informant who provided the information recorded in file number 92-9927 (the Becker 

Headquarters file). 

 

Thank you for your continuing cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 



 

 


